
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Construction Includes: 

Street Reconstruction & Lighting 
Sanitary Sewer Main & Services 
Water Main & Services 
Storm Sewer 

Construction Schedule: 
Start Phase 1:  
May 9, 2022 

Following times subject to change 
Start Phase 2: 
Mid July 2022 

Re-Open Phase 1: 
Late July 2022 

Re-Open Phase 2: 
October 2022 
 

              
          

    
 
Rushford City Engineer 
Derek Olinger, P.E. 
Rushford City Engineer 
Cell: (507) 525-2685 
E-mail: derek.olinger@bolton-menk.com 

MnDOT 
Adam Wellner, P.E. 
MnDOT District 6, Project Engineer 
Phone: (507) 251-9006 
Email: adam.wellner@state.mn.us  

Dunn Blacktop (Contractor) 
Jayme LaPlante 
Phone: (507) 252-3466 
Email: jayme.laplante@rochsg.com  

Trunk Highway 30 Reconstruction Project 
Construction Newsletter Newsletter No. 5 – June 24, 2022 

Phase 1 (Downtown) Construction 
The following construction is planned over the next two weeks. See the 
attached map. 
  

Mill St to Elm St 
 Continued street grading and placement of sand/gravel base material 
 Begin prepping for concrete curbs, walks, light pole locations 

Elm St to W Stevens Ave 
 Finish sanitary and water main construction 
 Sanitary and water services 
 Begin storm sewer installation 

Anticipated Impacts 
There are no new construction impacts for the next two weeks. Please 
continue to use side-streets and alleys for parking whenever possible. We 
appreciate your patience with this as we get through the most intrusive 
portion of street reconstruction  

Residences/businesses between Elm and Stevens will continue to be 
connected to temporary water mains until the new mains and services are 
completely installed and tested (1-2 weeks remaining). 

Phase 2 (Residential) Area 
The beginning of phase 2 work is now expected for mid-July. The contractor 
will be allowed to start this area as soon as underground work (sewer and 
water) is installed and completely backfilled. As a reminder, there will be a 
period of time when the work will be active in both phase 1 and 2.  

Residents will receive notice prior to starting work within Phase 2. 

Holiday 
The contractor will not be on site over the July 4th holiday weekend. If there 
are any special accommodations needed for businesses/residents, please 
contact Derek as soon as possible. 
 

Project Website 
Additional information about the project can be found on the project websites: 

 https://www.bolton-menk.com/client-sites/rushfordth30/   
 https://www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects/hwy30-rushford/index.html 
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